
 

 

 

 

COVID-19 UPDATE  

March 19, 2020  

Kettle Moraine Soccer League Families,  

Based on Governor Evers' recent statewide mandate closing K-12 schools indefinitely, and because the 

health and safety of our players, coaches and families is our principal concern, we have made the 

decision to cancel all KMSL activities (Practices & Games) until at least April 6. We will be continually 

evaluating this evolving situation to determine appropriate next steps. 

We are sympathetic to the inconvenience this may cause our families. Please know that we did not 

come to this decision lightly. After consulting various public and private health partners, in addition to 

state and national youth sports and community associations, we believe temporarily suspending all 

activities is the safest and smartest choice for everyone involved.  

In the meantime, if you have a specific question, please reach out to a board member of your club and 

they will respond as soon as possible.  

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we navigate this difficult situation. Please check your 

email, your club’s social media pages and our website (www.kmsl.org) for updates on our response to 

this ever-evolving public health emergency. We will send an update as soon as we have one.  

If you would like more information on COVID-19, please visit the following reputable sources:  

https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/disease/covid-19.htm   

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html  

https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019  

Thank you, as always, for your continued support.  

Sincerely,  

Otto Hopfinger 

President 

Kettle Moraine Soccer League 
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